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FACEBOOK:  O’Neill, Nebraska Chamber of Commerce   
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2025  CHAMBER OF 
COMMERCE 

CHAMBER CHATTER 

 Happy Easter!  This month we celebrate Easter!  Spring is here and the nice warm sunshine will feel so 
good on our faces.  The spring sports are getting into full swing which means Prom, Graduation, Mother’s Day, 
First Communions, Confirmations and more will be happening!  Be sure to SHOP LOCAL for all your gift giving 
needs this spring.  Needing a real cool gift for those cards?  Put some Summerfest Concert tickets to see Sam 
Barber inside!  A great way to give memories to be cherished for many years to come.  
 Congratulations O’Neill on another successful St. Patrick’s Day Celebration!  The weather tried to get 
us down on Saturday, but once again we prevailed.  The parade crowd was mostly on the north side of the 
street.  Thank you to all the folks that braved the cold to watch the parade entries go by.  More information and 
photos inside.  Congratulations to the Chamber of Commerce Award Winners!  The Community Service Award 
went to Deb Kelly, the Customer Service Award went to Kelli Eilers at Shamrock Nursery and the Community 
Ambassador went to Riley Wakefield.  Riley had quite the week as he was also crowned Mr. Irish on Sunday to 
kick off the week!   
 The O’Neill Chamber of Commerce wants to take this opportunity to say thank you to each and                              
every one of you that helped with the 2025 St. Patrick’s Day Celebration in any way.  It takes all the city                        
departments, businesses that hold special events, organizations that do activities and many volunteers                        
helping out with the parade and behind the scenes to make all the events successful.  Thank you to Cheri 
McConnell, Shelly Campbell and Tammy Tienken for all your help in the chamber office while I am busy with 
preparations both in and out of the office.  To make the celebration a     success, it takes the whole community 
working together and I’m so proud of this community as we didn’t let Mother Nature get us down once again! 
Thank you O’Neill for a wonderfully successful 2025 St. Patrick’s Day Celebration! 
 A huge CONGRATULATIONS to the St. Mary’s Cardinals on their Boys’ Basketball State Championship!  
What a great accomplishment!  All of their determination and grit paid off on the court when they won the                  
trophy.  Thank you for representing O’Neill in Lincoln.   
 You will find a 2025 Chamber of Commerce Scholarship application inside.  Be sure to have your senior 
get it completed and returned to the chamber office by Friday, April 4th.  We will be awarding one $500                     
scholarship to a graduating senior from O’Neill Public High School and St. Mary’s High School.  Good luck to all 
the applicants.  

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
Twig Flower and Gift  ****  O'Neill Chapter GT PEO   

Special T's and More  **** American Legion Baseball   
Quality Alignment and Repair  ****  The Evergreen ALF   

 Fox's Food Plaza/Taco Johns  ****  O'Neill Car Wash 
One Office Solutions  ****  Mlnarik Cattle Co.   

 Megan Dempsey, RD LMNT IBCLC   
Viaero  ****  Irish Walk of Fame  **** Bomgaars 

CASA of Northcentral Nebraska  ****  Branding Barn   
Tri County Bank  ****  O’Neill Lumber, Inc.  

Building Blocks for Community Enrichment   
Torpin’s Rodeo Market  ****  Wireless World/Verizon   

Arbor Care Center  ****  Grande Prairie Wind, LLC 
JCT Computers 

WELCOME NEW 
MEMBER 

 
AC POWERSPORTS 



Congratulations to Great Plains State Bank on their Relocation Ribbon Cutting on March 14th.  The 
bank is now located in their brand new building at the corner of 7th and Douglas Streets.  They still 
offer all their services and more, just like they did in their previous location.  Stop by and take a 
tour of the new facility.  You can reach the bank at 402-336-1474. 

From Jacey Napier, O’Neill Market President:  Great Plains State Bank in O’Neill broke ground on 
March 27th, 2024, and hosted our grand opening celebration on March 14th, 2025. We are very 
grateful to have received community support to make the dream of a new building possible. Our 
grand opening was hosted by the following O’Neill staff members: Jacey Napier, Jacque Murray, 
Chasity Shoemaker, Alyssa Oligmueller, and April Burival.  

The North Central Nebraska Arts Council kicked off our St. Patrick’s 

Celebration week with the 2025 Mr. Irish Contest.  There were 4 

participants in the contest.  Thank you to Michael Poese for being 

the emcee for the event!  The judges had a very tough decision to 

make as the contestants competed in 4 events.  In the end, Riley 

Wakefield was selected as the 2025 Mr. Irish.  Riley will represent 

the Irish Capital for the next year making appearances all over the 

country.  Thank you to everyone involved in this event!   



CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE                                    
COMMUNITY AWARD WINNERS 

Deb Kelly—Community                               
Service Award 

Kelli Eilers of Shamrock Nursery—
Customer Service Award 

Riley Wakefield—Community                     
Ambassador Award 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE           
2025 IRISH WALK OF FAME       

INDUCTEES                                                   
SCOTT POESE                                      

AND  
TOM ALLAN 2025 Retired Business Owner                             

Roger Miller 

From the Irish Walk of Fame 

Photos Courtesy of Terry Miles of the 

Holt County Independent 

O’Neill Travelnow has moved!  They are now located at 
403 E Clay Street, in O’Neill, just across the street south 
of the court house.  They can still be reached at 402-336
-2455, or visit their website: www.oneilltravelnow.com.  
Stop by and check out their new space!   

http://www.oneilltravelnow.com/


2025 St. Patrick’s Day                            
Parade Winners 

COMMERCIAL 

1st Place—Tri– County Bank 

2nd Place—Avera St. Anthony’s 

3rd place—Shamrock Locker 

NON-COMMERCIAL 

1st Place—St. Patrick’s/St. Mary’s  

2nd Pace—Holt County Historical Society 

3rd Place—O’Neill Assembly of God Church 

YOUTH 

1st Place—Shining Stars 4H Club 

2nd Place—C.L.A.S.S. Home Education Group 

BANDS 

1st Place—O’Neill High School Band 

2nd Place—O’Neill Junior High Band 

Photos Courtesy of Terry Miles of the Holt County 

Independent and Jennifer Brown 

Tri County Bank 

Avera St. Anthony’s 

Shamrock Locker 

St Patrick’s/ St. Mary’s 

Holt County Historical Society 

O’Neill Assembly of God Church 

Shining Stars 4H Club 

C.L.A.S.S. Home Education Group  

2025 St. Pat’s King and Queen 

Scott and Darcy Poese 

2025 St. Pat’s Parade                                   
Grand Marshal 

Roger Miller 

Roger Miller and                       
Mayor Scott Menish 
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